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5 July 2022 
 
Reference: HS2-MW-UT-Ph1-Ar-No-N2-UT-16-11/05/2021 
 
Work on behalf of HS2 Ltd – update regarding start of tunnelling work near Chorlton 
 
I wrote to you a few weeks ago to let you know that we were due to start tunnelling work near 
Chorlton Lane for the gas pipeline diversion. 
 
Work of this nature is highly complex and we’ve encountered some technical challenges which 
has delayed our progress. As such, we haven’t yet started to work 24-hours-a-day at the site. 
 
We’re working closely with our contractor on a revised works programme and we’ll provide 
further updates in due course. 
 
Should you have any questions about our work or role on HS2, please contact our Community 
Relations team. They’re available daily from 7am-7pm on 0800 073 1047. Alternatively, you 
can email HS2.Info@nationalgrid.com. For safety reasons, we’d be grateful if you don’t visit 
our site or approach our contractors directly.  
 
If you have a general enquiry regarding HS2, please call the HS2 Freephone Community 
Helpline which remains operational all day, every day, and is your first point of contact 
should you need advice or information from HS2. The Helpline is available at 
HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk and telephone 08081 434 434.  A Freephone Minicom service is 
operated on 08081 456 472 for those with hearing difficulties. You can also write to them at: 
HS2 Community Hub, High Speed Two (HS2) Ltd, Two Snowhill, Snow Hill Queensway, 
Birmingham, B4 6GA.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

Mark Whittaker 
Lead Project Manager 
National Grid 
 
 

 

mailto:HS2.Info@nationalgrid.com
mailto:HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk

